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Resilient Heritage evaluation - interim report 599.1 KB

Projects may include:

activities that focus on new responsibility for heritage
reviewing current business models and implementing change
explore alternative funding streams or reviewing and setting up new governance arrangements

The evaluation began in January 2018 and will run until December 2019. 

The first report, from mid-2018, found that:

a number of organisations who used the Strengths Checker found it useful when developing
their application
others found it useful for identifying areas for improvement
of those who received a grant, 90% of those surveyed said their organisation is better managed or
expect it to be once the grant has ended
90% said that skills have been developed amongst staff, trustees, and volunteers as a result of
their grant

The evaluation will continue until December 2019, with an interim report in spring 2019 and a final report at
the end of 2019.

https://www.heritagefund.org.uk/sites/default/files/media/publications/resilient_heritage_-_interim_report_18_final_010818_cf.pdf

